
   ‘Do Everything In LOVE’ - 1 Corinthians 16 v14 

 

We know that God loves us; We show it by being loving, honest and respectful. 
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20th February 2024 

 

 

Year 4 Maths Information Meeting 

 

Dear Parents 

 

At the beginning of June each year, children in Year 4 sit the ‘Multiplication Tables 

Check.’ This is a statutory assessment that children of this age take part in across 

the country. The purpose is to see if children can recall their times tables facts 

fluently, which is essential for future mathematical success. 

 

On the evening of Monday 18th March, Miss Smith (Year 4 Class Teacher) and Miss 

Hodgson (Maths Lead) will be holding an information evening for parents of 

children in Year 4 in order to outline what children are expected to know and how 

their knowledge is assessed. We will demonstrate how the test takes place, how it is 

structured as well as giving lots of practical ideas about activities that can be 

done at home to support learning times tables and establishing rapid recall of 

facts. 

 

The meeting will be held in Class 4 at 5:45pm and will be no longer than 30 

minutes. We do hope that you will be able to join us.  Please can you indicate 

whether you are able to come along by clicking on the “Invitation” button on this 

email in the School App, or by emailing the school office (admin@st-andrews-

laverstock.wilts.sch.uk). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Smith and Miss Hodgson 
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